
1905.Décembor

Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 7th instant

which you state that the heirs of the late Leuie Nagazoa

to receive their respective shares of his estate,

I have to inform you that you should ascertain and state

defientely the name of each heir. In your letter of the

27th April,1903 you mentioned certain persons names and said

you had been told they were the heirs. Such information is

too Comission for the Department to act upon.

I have also to direct your attention to your let

the oth ultimo, regarding the respective amounts which for

the reasons therein stated should be retained out of J.B.

Nagazoa's share of the estate when it distribution of the

is being made. It is necessary for you to inform the Department

of the actual amount which he received from W.

in the winter of 1903-4 for rent of house.

Kindly give these matters your immediate attention

information on the points mentioned is required before division

of the estate can be made.

avant.

Fom L

scretary.
A.O. Comire, Esqr, M.D.

dian Agent

St Francois du Lac,

P.Q.
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